
Summer Parent Newsletter
Good afternoon PoP families! I want to make you aware of a few upcoming dates
and items of interest! 
 
We have hired a marketing and PR firm that has been doing some amazing work on
our website and FB page. On Tuesday, July 14 we will be recording a marketing
video of the school. We are asking for students to volunteer. I ask that if you can
bring your student(s) to school on Tuesday at 3pm, IN UNIFORM, to participate,
please email heathermcclanahan@icloud.com to confirm. We will be setting up
mock classrooms for the video recording, interviewing parents, faculty and parish
members.
 
As previously communicated, we will have a Parent Association Meeting
on Wednesday, July 15 at 6pm. This will be held in the auditorium. Everything will
be clean, sanitized and set up for appropriate social distancing! 
 
On Tuesday, July 21 Kendra McGuire, Assistant Superintendent from the Diocese
will be here at school to address all interested parents. You will have a chance to
ask any questions you may have including, but not limited to, COVID-19 Healthy at
School initiatives, administration changes, and plans for the 2020/2021 school
year. I encourage all families to attend. 
 
Other dates to keep in mind and add to your calendar: 
 

August 9th School/Parish Picnic 
August 10th Parent Night 
August 12th First day of school 
November 22nd St. John Turkey Fest 

mailto:heathermcclanahan@icloud.com


 
A few more reminders: Mrs. Middendorf needs immunization forms. You may email
them to her, drop them off in the locked box on the school porch or bring them to
the PA meeting on July 15. 
 
If you have not already applied for FACTS tuition assistance, please do so!
 
Please continue to collect Box Tops. We will continue this program for the upcoming
school year. We are also in the process of having our Amazon Smile account set up
so you can do your back-to-school shopping online and contribute to the school at
the same time!  
 
Looking forward to seeing you next week at the PA meeting so I can update you all
on the exciting momentum! The agenda will be sent out shortly!
 
Peace, 
Tony

Upcoming Events

Parent Association Meeting
We have a Parent Association meeting scheduled
for Wed July 15th. At this meeting we will need
to elect our new offices for the upcoming school
year. If you wish to run for, or nominate a
candidate for the PA Officer Positions, please
let Karen or me know prior to the meeting.

We will hold a vote at this time. We'd would like
as much participation at this meeting as
possible. We will also need to review and discuss
plans for student needs and priorities for the
upcoming year. Please feel free to bring
refreshments to share!

Parent Meeting
We have our parent meeting for Monday  Aug 10th2020. You will be able to “shop for gently used
uniform pieces prior to the start of the meeting. If you have any uniform pieces to donate, please
reach out to Courtney Maxfield. She is graciously agreed to head up our uniform exchange program
this year.

Picnic
I hope you have your calendar reserved for the School/Parish Picnic on Aug 9th. This will occur at
the DeVou Park Shelter house. The event will occur from 1-6pm. Please bring a covered dish and a CD
of music (or even better an instrument). The Church will supply everything else.

New Families
Welcome aboard! I want to extend gratitude to all the families who have referred new families and
students to Prince of Peace. We have been busy providing tours. We will continue throughout the
summer. Currently we are enrolling more students.
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